
 

 

Batchelor Road 
Fleckney  
Leicester 
LE8 8BE 

Tel: 0116 2402288, fax: 0116 2402370 
email: fleckneyprimary@fleckney.leics.sch.uk  website: www.fleckney.leics.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr T Leah 
 

 

 

31st January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
RE: Parking Issues 
 
As you will be aware car parking outside of our school is an ongoing issue for local 

residents. We kindly ask everyone who parks outside of school at collection or drop off 

times to respect the wishes and rights of our neighbours. Some dropped kerbs have 

recently been extended and we ask that vehicles should never be left blocking drive ways, 

mounted on kerbs, or blocking the crossing point to the alley way.   

 

We would also ask that all parents/carers treat our neighbours with respect and refrain 

from using inappropriate language. 

  

Officers from our local police force hope to be patrolling at busier times in the near future. 

 

We would encourage all of you who drive to school to leave slightly earlier and park 

slightly further away from the school site.  We will be working again with the local authority 

and aim to resurrect the Park and Stride programme which was launched at the sports 

centre car park last summer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Leah    Mr Howland 

Headteacher    Site Manager 
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